FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

14
VOTE SHEET

APRIL 3, 2001

RE: DOCKET NO. 010288-EI ~ Complaint of Michelle P. Ohlson against Florida
Power Corporation for alleged improper backbilling.

ISSUE 1: Should the request for an informal conference by Mrs. Michelle P.
Ohlson be granted?

RECOMMENDATION : No. Pursuant to Section 25-22.032(8) (c), Florida
Administrative Code, the Commission should dismiss Mrs. Ohlson’s request
because it states no basis upon which relief can be granted.

ISSUE 2: Should this docket be closed?
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. This docket should be closed because no further
action by the Commission is necessary.

DENIED

COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Full Commission
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